
ATTENTION  !!! 

Horticulture Students ! 

Want some extra $$$ to help with your  

Second-year expenses? 

 

The Grand Bend & Area Horticultural Society 

is offering one $500 scholarship to a resident of 

Ontario who is a full-time student in second year 

of a Horticulture Program at a college or 

university in Southwestern Ontario. 

 

To obtain an e-copy of the application form 

please email gbhort@hotmail.com 

 

Deadline for receipt of applications is  

September 30, 2018......so don’t delay! 

mailto:gbhort@hotmail.com

